WELCOME BACK from your Gilham Elementary PTO Board!



Upcoming Events:

September 1st, 5:00pm - Class lists posted on front school doors *Remember to have your students' 6 digit number, as names will not be posted.*

September 5th 3-4:30pm - Meet the Teacher, Ice Cream Social

Drop off school supplies, find your classroom, say hello to your new teacher, then join us for an ice cream social from 3:30-4:30 outside the gym.

September 14th 6-7:30 - Parent Info Night

Come hear a word from our principal and then head to your child's classrooms for information. All teachers will be presenting at both 6:30 and 7pm to accommodate families with kids in multiple grade levels. Childcare provided for ages 3 and up in the cafeteria.

September 26th - PTO General Parent Meeting

October 12th - Jog a Thon during school and Celebration 5:30pm

We have a great group of parents ready and excited to keep working with you to help all kids at Gilham have a wonderful year! The following are your 2017-2018 PTO Board members:

Presidents: Mia Kubu and Brandon Rice Vice President: Gretchen Brillon Past Presidents: Brandyn Rice and Mia Kubu Secretary: Christina Anderson

Treasurer: Stephanie Ritter
Event Coordinator: Monica Brokopp

Volunteer Coordinators: Jennifer Kern and Beth Brex Site Council: Beth Hopkins and Celeste Marshall Fundraising: OPEN

We will have 5 PTO General meetings

Tuesdays at 6:30pm, childcare provided. They are scheduled for **Sept 26th, Nov 14th, February 6th, April 10th, and May/June TBA.**Please mark your calendars now so you can attend.



Don't forget to start turning in your box tops and labels for education!



"Like" us on Facebook under Gillham Elementary PTO to stay informed of upcoming events and activities all year long!